
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

KPS Creative and Performing Arts Assembly and Gold Assembly 

- Friday 23 June, 2017 
 

Monday 19 June, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

At Kincumber Public School we proudly recognise and value the diverse range of talents and skills 

that our students possess. We also believe how important it is for students to have opportunities to 

perform and celebrate their achievements in learning.  Over the next few weeks many of our 

students will be representing our school in the creative and performing arts at the Central Coast 

Dance Festival and through the audition process for the Central Coast Showcase, 2017. We would 

like to create an opportunity for the rest of our school community to be able to watch our 

successful performers.  

For this reason, on Friday 23 June we are providing an opportunity for our students and parents to 

see some of the wonderful performances our students have been taking part in during Semester 

1. Performances include “Get Back Up Again”, “Faith” and “Kiss the Sky” from the Central Coast 

Dance Festival.  One of our young violinists, Jacob Wardlaw, is preparing to represent KPS at the 

Opera House in Term 3 as part of the NSW String Ensemble and he will be joined by Flynn Henry of 

2W to showcase our local violin talent. The students of 1MC will also be performing and our 

students who recently visited Taronga Zoo will be presenting a report on their experience.  At this 

assembly we will also acknowledge the outstanding efforts of those KPS students who have 

achieved their Gold Certificate for 2017 already.  

We anticipate this will be a wonderful showcase of the talent across our school and, for this 

reason, we have invited Mrs Peters, currently relieving as Principal at Terrigal Primary School, to 

return as our official special guest for the performance.  

 

The performance assembly will begin promptly at 9.00 am in the school hall. Students from K-6 will 

attend as audience members. Parents and family members are also invited to attend.  We value 

your participation and interest in your child’s schooling and look forward to sharing with you these 

exciting performances and showcasing the talent of our students at this special assembly.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Karen Wardlaw,  

Principal (Relieving) 

Kincumber Public School 

 

Please note: dancers should arrive at school in costume, ready for the performance. Time will be 

provided for students to change back into school uniform after the performance.  


